
MEMORANDUM 

To: Western New York EMS Providers & Medical Directors 

From: Michael O’Brien, MD, FACEP 
Chairman, Western Regional Emergency Medical Advisory Committee 

Date: March 27, 2020 

Re: Regional Skills/Credentialing 

At the last WREMAC meeting on March 18, 2020, members decided to extend the July 1, 2020 
provider credentialing deadline ninety (90) days.  Provider credentialing will not be due until at least 
September 30, 2020.  This date may be extended as evolving circumstances dictate. 

Please direct any questions to your service medical director or regional council/program agency. 


